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Hi Watershed Neighbor!

Happy Spring in the Oswego Lake watershed, we hope you're season has been as busy as
ours with new projects and partners! Please read below for updates on what we've been up
to and ways you might get involved with some of our latest projects and ideas!

5K Trees in 5 Years

City of Lake Oswego's City Council has recently passed a Climate
Action Plan that focuses on addressing climate change issues and
part of that plan is with the Oswego Lake Watershed Council. The
plan is to implement tree plantings and ivy removal from 5,000 trees
in 5 years throughout our watershed with the help of our neighbors
within Lake Oswego. We're taking this on to address serious issues
with green house gas emissions, stormwater concerns, increasing
native plant diversity, decrease erosion/ stream temperatures, foster community
stewardship and engagement, and showcase Lake Oswego as a pioneer to addressing
climate issue! For more information or to start helping get involved with us

contact: patrick@oswegowatershed.org.
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The Oswego Lake Watershed Council has Park Academy learning pollinators! This season
i is swarming with various pollinator species - bees, wasps, beetles,

¥ spiders, birds, true bugs, and flies. Oswego Lake WC is currently

. | teaching the students the art of ID between the various types and
-: creating pollinator poles, or mason bee hotels to assist with nesting.
Next time your near Park Academy check out the long 4x4x8 poles in
the front and see who's inside! Our current Habitat Enhancement Fund
grant from the City of Lake Oswego makes this possible!

Mountain Park HOA - Currently the watershed council and Mountain Park are working
together to address fundamental erosion problems
associated with a culvert along a pedestrian trail downhill
from Mountain Park Church. Together the watershed council
and Mountain Park are removing the old culvert under the
pedestrian path and are creating a channel spanning bridge
to put in its place. This will greatly increase the functionality
of the stream to behave and flow normally during various
storm events! With funds from the Oregon Watershed
Enhancement Board, this project is set to be a success!

Restore with us:

I@J @oswegolakewatershedcouncil

Oswego Lake Watershed Council
or email: patrick@oswegowatershed.org

Want to get involved? Let us get to know you by filling out this Volunteer Capture Form
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